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Press Release -
17 May 2010 -

IPCC to Release Inaugural Issue of “IPCC Newsletter ” 

The Independent Police Complaints Council (IPCC) today releases the inaugural 
issue of “IPCC Newsletter”. The contents cover IPCC statistics in 2009 and a complaint 
case against the Police endorsed by IPCC. 

The  “IPCC  Newsletter”  is now available  on IPCC  website  (www.  ipcc. gov.  hk).  
Welcome to click on the following link for downloading  the  newsletter: 

http://www.ipcc.gov.hk/en/download/pr/IPCC_Newsletter_Issue01_2010.pdf 

The “IPCC Newsletter” will be issued on a regular basis to release information on 
the work of the Council with a view to enhancing public understanding of the role of IPCC. 
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